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IMLI TO WELCOME ITS 36TH GENERATION
OF MARITIME PROFESSIONALS

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) will welcome the
36th generation of maritime professionals on Wednesday, 2 October,
2024. The newly admitted students of the academic year 2024-2025
will be introduced to IMLI by the Director of the Institute and will follow
orientation classes.

The programmes will be officially inaugurated by Dr. Dorota Lost-
Sieminska (Director, Legal Affairs and External Relations Division,
IMO; Member, IMLI Governing Board) on 17 October. The Director
and Staff look forward to welcoming Director Lost-Sieminska once
again to IMLI.

This year highlights IMLI’'s continued commitment to excellence to the
dissemination of knowledge in the full spectrum of international
maritime law, thereby supporting IMO Member States and the
international maritime community while training the maritime leaders of
tomorrow.



